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I live in an Oxford House in Portland Oregon 

 

I am opposed to bill HB 2239 

I firmly believe that the certification standards and process of Oxford House 

Incorporated should be held on equal footing with that of NARR's certification.  

 

I also feel that there should be many options for Recovery housing because of the 

great need that our society has and to limit those options would be quite unfortunate 

do to the need. Oxford House has such a great model and is helping so many like 

myself. Thank you for you time. 

 

 

Mark Lowry 

Oxford resident 

 


